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1. Thanks for all your support in our graduation activities the last couple of weeks.  The 
students all were able to commence, albeit, in a different way and have a special 
moment with family.  We hope to have something face-to-face in June if restrictions are 
lifted. 

2. HS teachers have been using schoology and Google classroom as their formats for 
instruction and intend to tie up the ends on instruction this week.  

3. We are excited to be doing some virtual PD on Thursday to prepare for whatever the fall 
may look like. 

4. We are offering virtual summer school this year for all students to complete online 
coursework through e20/20. Darla Popken will supervise this work. 

5. The 2020-21 semester 1 schedule is ready to go and student schedules are being 
loaded.  As soon as we do the PowerSchool year rollover, we can finalize schedules and 
are ahead of the timeline on these things. 

6. The CTE department is working diligently on completing the CLNA (Comprehensive 
Local Needs Assessment) before June 1.  Once it is done, the AEA Perkins Consortium 
will approve and work through funding we can receive through Perkins.  This is a change 
as for several years we have had to submit an Innovative Project.  Monies will be 
assigned based on the needs discovered in the assessment. 


